Republic nifbe Philippines

Department of Education

REGION X
DIVISION OF CAGAYAN DE ORO CITY

June 21, 2021 o a%
< UIYISIUN UF CAGA Y AN U1
-AGAYAN DE QRO CITY

MEMORANDUM
To - Joel D. Potane
Rosalinda C. Tantiado
Ronald Ampong

Jessica B. Cuiado
Leonor Reyes

Aniceta Batallones
Allan H. Guibone

Ma. Dulce F Cuerquis
Nimfa B. Herrera

Ryan Z. Roa

Teresa P. Mingo
Sheena Marie R. Cascon
Ryan Boyd Pahapay
Hasima N. Salic

Korina B. Alonsabe
Jerrie Jane Y. Alojado
Rochelle A. Luzano
Adam Ray H. Manlunas
Arian M Edullantes

1. In consonance with the letter of Atty. Ariz Delson Acay D. Cawilan, Attorney IV,
OIC, Office of the Director IV, you are hereby directed to attend the Virtual
Capability Building on the Quality Assurance of the Self-Learning Modules
(SLMs) on June 24, 25 and 28, 2021 (Batch 2).

2. For queries, pls. contact Ms Micah A. Sandoval, Mr. Reyangie V. Sandoval and
the BLR-Quality Assurance Division thru telephone numbers (02)-8634-1054,
8631-9294.

3. For strict compliance.

HERRY MAE L. LIMBAC
chools Division Superintenden

Address: Fr. William F. Masterson Avenue, Upper Balulang, Cagayan de Oro City
Telephone: (08822) — 8550048




June 15, 2021

DR. ARTURO B. BAYOCOT
Regional Director

DepEd Regional Office X
Masterson Ave., Zone 1, Upper Bulalang

Cagayan de Oro City

Attention:
To All Schools Division Superintendents

Dear Dir. Bayocot:

The Department of Education (DepEd) through the Bureau of Learning Resources — Quality
Assurance Division (BLR-QAD) will conduct another round of virtual capability building activity
on the quality assurance of the Self-Learning Modules (SLMs) developed by DepEd field offices.

In this connection, we are requesting your good office to identify and submit a list (see Annexes
1 and 2) of the quality assurance teams in all learning areas in your region / division offices in
word and PDF files on or before June 18, 2021 through email to bir.lrgad@deped.gov.ph.
These identified field personnel will participate in the Webinar on the Capability Building of Field
QA Teams on June 21 and 22, 2021 (Batch 1) and June 23 to 25, 2021 (Batch 2).

For any query or clarification, concerned LREs may contact the BLR-Quality Assurance Division
(Attention: Mr. Reyangie V. Sandoval or Ms. Camelka A. Sandoval) at telephone numbers (02)
8631-9294, 8634-1054, or through their cell phone numbers 0922 695 4065 (Reyangie) and

0998 163 0908 (Camelka). ,
Thank you very much for your support tand cooperation.




